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Don’t miss  
this  
opportunity!

T.E.A.C.H. is continuing to offer scholarship opportunities for Early Care  
and Education Community Specialists who are wanting to take coursework 
leading to an Associate or Bachelor Degree in Early Childhood Education!  
Early Childhood Education degree completion is not required.  RETROACTIVE 
scholarships are available for the 2012 Fall Semester and may be awarded to 
eligible applicants who are currently enrolled in relevant coursework. These 
scholarships are competitive and will be awarded to individuals who can 
clearly demonstrate their commitment to the early care and education field. 
Eligible positions include:.	Head Start Home Visitors.	Technical Assistant Specialists. Professional Development Specialists.	Community College Early Childhood Instructors.	Early Intervention Specialists

T.E.A.C.H. can help most non-teaching professionals working on behalf of 
North Carolina’s early care and education system.	increase their education in early childhood focused or relevant 

coursework.	receive financial support to help offset tuition, book, and other costs.	prepare for Early Educator Certification

Contact us today!
Call Child Care Services Association at  919-967-3272 
and ask to speak with a T.E.A.C.H. Scholarship Counselor, 
Monday through Friday 8:00 am – 5:00 pm.

To download an application and fact sheet visit:
www.childcareservices.org/ps/teach.html

T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® NC 
announces changes to the 
Early Care & Education  

Community Specialist Scholarship

Now with no financial  
obligation for coursework 

from employer!

Applications  
are still being 
accepted!


